
 

 

You can find information about the curriculum 

your child will follow in each of the year groups 

that they are taught in. 

There is a parents’ section that contains infor-

mation about Term Dates, Admission Policies, 

Uniform, School Meals, our Behaviour and Anti-

Bullying Policies, Useful Links, the work of the 

PTA, the work of the School Council. 

Parents can find out about what your child has 

done in class as there are videos, pictures and 

documents which the children have produced. 

Other Areas of Interest 

Community Links  with the Parish  

Links with our global friends 

Musical productions that the children have  

taken part in. 

The site contains information 

about: 

 Our Academy 

 Our Policies 

 Our values and ethos 

 New and events 

 Calendar Dates 

 Latest News 

 Information about the 

Chapel 

Please visit our LEARNING ZONE 

Have you had the opportunity to visit our Academy website yet?  The site contains a wealth of information that 

will be useful to parents and children.  Please do take a few moments to consider what information is available 

to you. 

also.  There are other sites that the 

children  will find helpful as they 

extend the range of their study skills. 

We are aware that not all families 

have access to a computer at home.  

Please let us know in confidence if 

your child is currently unable to 

access a computer.  We will ensure 

This zone can be usd by pupils who 

wish to extend their learning beyond 

the confines of the school day. 

This area of the site is where they 

will access a direct link to our read-

ing scheme Bug Club.  The class 

teacher is able to access your child’s 

reading records using the web links 

that your child can have additional 

access to computers during or after 

the school day. 

The Bug Club reading materials are 

also available in paper format to 

ensure that there is access to our 

reading materials for all children. 
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BUG CLUB—MEETING 

Mrs Walters and Mrs 

Brereton will be holding 

a meeting to introduce/

re-launch The Bug Club 

and Learning Zone pag-

es on 

Monday 03 March at 

3.30 p.m. 

Further details to follow. 

BUG CLUB LOG-IN 

If you have mislaid the Bug 

Club log-in, your child’s class 

teacher will re-issue the 

password to you.  Please  

send a note to the teacher to 

request your password. 

The Class Sites are pass-

word protected. If you 

have any problems please 

contact your child’s class 

teacher. 
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